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Chapter 1: Strategic context and vision

Waterways Ireland welcome the ambition in your City Development Plan and hope to echo and amplify your goals

and objectives, particularly in relation to placemaking in the city.

We also look forward to working with Dublin City on exploring options to develop sustainable options for

liveaboards which meet our strategic objectives while aligning fully with environmental and planning frameworks

and legislation.

 

Yours,

 

Máirín Ó Cuireáin |   Dublin Docklands Development Manager

Waterways Ireland | Grand Canal Dock , Dublin  D02ET38
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